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XX/XX/XXXX 
 
 
XXXXX XXXXX 
XXXXX XXX XX 
BUCKLEY WA 98321 
 
 
RE: Cross Connection Control Program 
 
 
XXXX, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to remind you that the backflow prevention assembly installed on your 
property is due for its annual testing.  This important testing of your backflow prevention assembly will 
help protect the public water system from “cross connection” and contamination of drinking water.  This 
annual testing is required by Washington State code WAC 246-290-490 and Marion Water’s Cross 
Connection Control Program. 
 
Testing must be completed by a Backflow Assembly Tester (BAT), certified by the Washington State 
Department of Health. A list of certified Washington State BAT testers can be found at 

https://wcs.greenriver.edu/bat/hire-a-bat/. A successful test needs to be completed and the report 
filed with Marion Water no later than 10/31/2024.  If an assembly fails the initial test, the necessary 
repairs should be made and the assembly re-tested by the same due date.   
 
*A passing test must be completed and submitted prior to the due date to avoid fines of up to $500.00 
and water shut off*  
 
Please send completed test to either of the following:  

Mail Email 

Marion Water Co 
Attn: CCCP 
PO BOX 2043 
Buckley WA 98321 

info@marionwaterco.org  

 
We appreciate your attention to this matter. We appreciate your compliance with his important health 
regulation. Should you have any questions you can visit our website by visiting our website and selecting 
compliance or direct at https://www.marionwaterco.org/cccp.  
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